
From: Linnea Stenson <lstenson@hlcommission.org>

Date: Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 7:43 PM

Subject: institutional response

To: llambert@pima.edu <llambert@pima.edu>


Hello, Lee—

Just to confirm: the pages you provided still exceed the number beyond the standard
response length that we allowed for additional information. Please note that IAC members
are not required to
read more than the required pages in a submission.
Institutions should be sure the relevant information is in the main part of the response, not
in the supporting materials. 

 

More importantly, however, the document still contains live links (e.g. links to YouTube
videos and board documents). We cannot support
live links in these response documents
because it interferes with reliable record keeping. It’s not clear where links may lead, how
long they will persist, when and if changes are made to them, and so on.  

 

Because of these reasons, and for the time being, I have pulled your response for the
August IAC. If you are still satisfied with the response you’ve provided, I will submit it, and
your materials will go to the October 3-4, 2022 IAC meeting. If you would instead prefer to
provide a different response for consideration at the October meeting, please provide it by
August 15.

 

Please let me know one way or the other. I will be out of the office for the remainder of the
week, but will keep an eye out for your email. Thanks.
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